
June 17, 1997 

 

 

 

Mr. George Lardner 

The Washington Post 

1150 15th Street, NW 

Washington, DC 20071-5530 

 

Dear George: 

 

Attached are the audiocassettes that reference you or the Washington Post from the Garrison 

investigation files. 

 

I am still working on getting copies of the subpoenas.  I will get those over to you as soon as I can.  

Call me at (202) 724-0088, ext. 227 if you have any questions. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Thomas E. Samoluk, Esq. 

Associate Director 


